

November 27, 2017

Robert Goodwill info@foodsafetytraining.ca

Dear Mr. Goodwill:

We have completed the review of the curriculum and exams for the on-line "FoodSafetyTraining.ca" course and I am pleased to advise that they rated well. This course will be added to the list of recognized food handler courses that meet the requirements of Section 26 of Saskatchewan's Food Safety Regulations.

Should you have any further questions, feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Lisa Piller

Food Safety Consultant Environmental Health Unit

Piller